
Parent Phone Message 
Sunday, December 18, 2016 

Good Afternoon Eagle Parents, 

This is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet High 

School calling with your weekly updates: 

Winter Concert: Congratulations to our scholars of the Choral and 

Orchestra Departments for an outstanding Winter concert on last Tuesday.  

Our scholars, under the direction of Ms. Huff and Ms. McCollum performed 

challenging pieces representing different genres focusing on cultures, 

traditions and difficulty.  Great job to our student musicians! 

Scholars Give Back:  Congratulations to our Cheerleading teams and the 

Enloe Key Club for Giving back to their communities this past weekend. The 

Cheerleaders brought Holiday Cheer to a local charitable event. The Key 

Club joined forces with Threads of Hope and made bracelets to support 

WomenNC.  Our Eagles continue to soar! 

Swimming Team Success:  Congratulations to our Swimming team for 

their top win over Millbrook, Sanderson and Rolesville High Schools during 

this past week. 

Basketball Win:  Congratulations to our JV Boys’ Basketball Team for their 

win against Heritage High and our JV Girls’ Team for the win against 

Wakefield.  Great job, scholar athletes! 

PTSA Announcement:  During this holiday season of giving, PTSA asks 

that you please consider a donation to the Enloe PTSA Silent Fundraiser. 

Even a small amount, such as five dollars, will go a long way towards the 

PTSA's mission of supporting our school, teachers and staff. 

The PTSA recently committed over $27,000 in grant money to teachers and 

staff to support needs that would otherwise go unfunded. 
 

To donate, please go to www.enloeptsa.com and click on the Donate button. 
Or send donations to the main office, marked PTSA. Donations are tax 

deductible and will help our PTSA fund its budget and achieve its goals. 
 

Thank you very much for your consideration. The PTSA and I wish you a 
happy holiday season and a successful New Year. Go Eagles! 

 

This week:  This week is a 3-day week.  The last day for scholars of this 

calendar year is Wednesday, December 21.  All three days this week are 

regular school days. 

http://www.enloeptsa.com/
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We wish you a very happy and safe holiday season and a Happy New Year.  

May 2017 bring you great prosperity, happiness and hope! 

Best wishes to you and your family 

#WeAreEnloe 


